
TO:    Dr. Randy McCoy 
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 
 
DATE:  January 8, 2008  
 
RE:  Carver Elementary School 
  Demolition of Old Food Service Building    
   
 
 

   
 
For you consideration and approval, I am requesting permission to have the 
old food service building located on the Carver campus demolished.  The 
roof structure has failed and daylight can been seen in multiple areas.  Due 
to the failure in the roof, water has infiltrated the building and caused 
extensive mold damage to the interior surfaces.  The building is an attractive 
nuisance and poses a significant threat to the safety of students. 
 


